On Saturday 5/26/2018 at about 8:03 AM,
Knoxville Police observed a WWD in the NB
lanes of IA-5 near MM 63. The WWD continued
traveling SB until colliding with another vehicle
600 feet south of MM 62. This collision resulted
in one fatality. There are no cameras in this
area. The WWD is assumed to have entered IA-5
at the nearest interchange, Exit 64 (110th
Place).




